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Dear parents and caregivers,     7th February 2024 
 
World Book Day 2024 
 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. This year we have 
decided to do something different, and we will not be doing a dress up day, so 
children are to come in normal school uniform. Instead, children will have the 
opportunity if they wish to do so to decorate anything of their choice as either a book 
character, book or scene from a story (no larger than a shoe box please) ideas such 
as an egg, potato, plate, shoe box. Photos are attached for some inspiration and 
examples. Winners will be chosen from each class and the lucky winners will get £10 
to spend at Barter Books. Competition entries can be brought into school on the 
morning of the 7th and taken home at the end of the day please. 
 
In school we will also be holding a carousel of staff reading stories to each class at 
the end of the day, some will be our class book, and some will be the staffs’ favourite 
books to share. Showing a love of reading and an opportunity to share different 
stories. 
Regards, Mrs Belinda Athey Headteacher   
 

    

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


